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From: sueanddarren doiron [mailto:sueanddarrendoiron@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 8:51 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Subject: Opposition to Application of DP Murphy docket PD527 

Good morning. I am sending this as a resident of PEI to voice my opposition to the application of DP Murphy to 
construct a gas station directly within the proposed Borden/Carleton location. Borden has endured a lot of 
hardships over the years and the long running similar businesses in close proximity to the applicant, have 
withstanded these changes and served their community for years and do need a voice in this matter. Please 
reconsider and find this business man a better location than within this small community.  

Sincerely, 

Sue Doiron   




